
 

 

 

January 23, 2022  

 

Public Notice – Pool Access Cards  
 

Central Darling Shire Council would like to remind people that under the terms and conditions for 

the White Cliffs and Ivanhoe swimming pools only people named in the agreement form can use the 

swipe card to access the public pool.  

These pools are unsupervised and rely on people doing the right thing for everyone’s safety. 
 

The person who has signed for the swipe card takes all responsibility.  

  

 
Greg Hill 
GENERAL MANAGER 


